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Nigel HARRISON

My principal place of residence is in the Akaroa
subdivision of the Banks Peninsula Community
Board area.

I was born in Akaroa and grew up there making
me a fifth generation local. I have recently
returned to live in Akaroa on a permanent basis

after working in the Printing Industry for 40 years, with the last
15 years as South Island Manager for Amcor Packaging.
While in this Senior corporate role, I represented the Industry on
the National Industry Training Organisation Board, the last
three years as Chairman - with that, I bring to the role a history
of Senior Management and Boardroom skills and experience.
Also, in my Management role I raised and donated money to
The Conservation Trust, Hinewai, native plants for Onuku and
sponsored Five Tui in their release.
I have a passion for Akaroa and Banks Peninsula, I come with no
other agenda other than to see the districts needs are managed
and to effectively represent the Akaroa District.


